## ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION AND DATA MANAGEMENT

CQ(EXHIBIT A)

**July 2009** 

## LETTER FOR PARENTS OF SYSTEM USERS

Dear Parents,

Your child has an opportunity to be given access to the District's electronic communications system and needs your permission to do so. Your child will be able to communicate with other schools, colleges, organizations, and individuals around the world through the Internet and other electronic information systems/networks.

The Internet is a network of networks. Through the District's electronic communications system, your child will have access to hundreds of databases, libraries, and computer services all over the world.

With this educational opportunity also comes responsibility. It is important that you and your child read and discuss District policy **CQ**, and the administrative regulation, including the agreement form contained in the following pages <a href="http://www.tasb.org/policy/pol/private/071907/">http://www.tasb.org/policy/pol/private/071907/</a> and <a href="http://www.canutillo-isd.org/admReg.htm">http://www.canutillo-isd.org/admReg.htm</a>. Inappropriate system use will result in the loss of the privilege to use this educational tool.

Please be aware that the Internet is an association of diverse communication and information networks. While the District is required by federal law to use technology protection measures to limit access to material considered harmful or inappropriate to students, it may not be possible for us to absolutely prevent such access. Despite our best efforts and beyond the limits of filtering technology, your child may run across areas of adult content and some material you might find objectionable.

Please return the attached agreement form indicating your permission or denial of permission for your child to participate in the District's electronic communications system.

Sincerely,	
Executive Director School Resources	